
 
 
29th January 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents, Friends & Guardians, 
 
We were thrilled to be the first school in the Valley to be inspected under the new rigorous 
Ofsted Framework.  As the school enters its 56th year, it is fitting that we should be judged 
by Ofsted as a good school. 

 
This is recognition of the hard work of all the community.  The students “are proud of their 
school” and live our school motto, “Luceat Lux Vestra”.  They know why it is important to 
use their God given talents to benefit society.  It is a privilege to lead a dedicated staff, 
whose “high morale” is testament to their belief in teaching as a vocation. 

 
Our Ofsted report can be distilled into; “The school is improving rapidly due to strong 
leadership.  Pupils’ achievement and progress are good.  Our pupils are thriving in a 
traditional academic approach, in a safe environment where teachers have high 
expectations”.  If you would like to read the full report, please visit the school website at 
www.allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk. 

 
All the community of students, parents, teachers, Governors, parishes and primary schools 
should feel a sense of ownership of this judgement and be proud of this achievement. 
 
Thank you and be assured that we will continue with our journey to outstanding. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brian McNally 
Headteacher 
 

Headteacher: Mr B McNally, BSc (Hons), MA, NPQH. 

http://www.allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk/

